
STUDENT BULLETIN 
November 21, 1972

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:
Every good gift and every perfect gift is from above, and cometh down from the 
Father of lights, with whom is no variableness, neither shadow of turning.

— James 1:17

SERVICEMEN’ S M IG:

There will be a prayer meeting for the members of the Servicemen's MIG in the 
SUB Prayer Chapel tonight at 7:00 p.m.
LIBRARY VACATION HOURS:
The library will be open the following hours during Thanksgiving break: Wednesday 
7:30 - 5:00, Friday 9:00 - 5:00, Saturday 9:00 - 12:00 and 1:00 - 4:30.
CALIFORNIA BOUND??
Anyone going to California over Thanksgiving weekend and could bring back an 
Electric bass speaker, please see Mr. Swaffield.
REMINDER:
Today, Tuesday, November 21st, is the final day to register for winter quarter
without the late fee for students now on campus. Forms must be turned in at the
Registrar's office to be counted for registration.
WOM OFFERING:
We received a beautiful offering last Yiday of '829.531 It is wonderful to see
how the Lord does supply when we open our hearts and give as he directs. Tomorrow,
Wednesday, we will be taking an Operation Turkey offering. There is a need so let's 
all come prepared to give. The more that participate, the greater the victory.
ATTENTION EVERYONE:
Christian courtesy is the standard exemplified in the command, "Do unto others as 
you would have them do unto you." Your fellow students ask that you apply the 
standard in the Library as well as elsewhere. Think of it this way —  the Library 
is the only place on campus where one can go to study and escape the noise and 
interruptions of dorm living. If you also make the Library a place of visitation 
and noise, there is no place left for study. Please. . . visit elsewhere . . » 
keep the Library a place for quiet study. e'll all thank you for it!
THANKSGIVING DINNER:
The Freshman Class would like to remind you to attend the Thanksgiving Turkey 
Dinner Tuesday, November 21, at 7:00 p.m. in the Cafeteria. e hope to see you 
there. Semiformal attire is advised.___
INTRAMURAL FOOTBALL:
In the next to the last round of play, the 200 floor pulled a mild up-set in 
defeating the 600 floor 13 to 7- The turnovers by 600 seemed to be the difference. 
In the second game of the day, the 100 floor missed going to the first place by 
not being able to push a score in the first half when they were inside the marrieds 
10 yard line. Both teams scoring in the second half, with the marrieds getting 
the extra point and winning 7 to 6. The final game saw winless 300 floor score 
early and then a second touchdown in the last half to win their first game 13 to 
0 over 500 floor. Standings for the season are as follows:

Win Loss Tie
Married and Off-Campus 4 0 1
400 floor 3 1 1
600 floor 3 2
100 floor 3 2
200 floor 2 4
500 floor 1 4
300 floor 1 U

There will be no games on Saturday, November 25th. If tea captains desire to 
play the last round we will play Saturday, December 2nd. Team captains 
should see Coach Kinney if they desire to play.


